Adjunct Faculty Committee Minutes
May 5, 2009

Present: Lisa Arkell, Barbra Moss, Sue Bettles, Judy Emerson, Dale Griffith, Doris Bessett, Charlene Mitchel
  1.  Percentages of Adjunct Faculty at GBC Report – Lisa presented a verbal report at the                      
 April Faculty Senate meeting. Frank Daniels asked about the sources used to determine the percentages of adjuncts. The sources for data were Fall 2008 head counts from Lijuan and adjunct lists provided by Annie Ulrich. Phil Smith inquired about how to best contact adjuncts over the summer. Department assistants can  get in touch with adjuncts over the summer.

   2. Cover Letter to Adjuncts – The committee reviewed the draft of the cover letter to 

 adjuncts written by Sue Bettles. We hope to have this letter included with adjunct          
contracts in the fall. Barbra will present this cover letter to Mike McFarlane for his approval. Sue will email committee members a revised cover letter for further comments and suggestions.

   3. Future Projects – The committee will concentrate on the letter to adjuncts for now.

    4. Committee Co-Chairs and Adjunct Representatives for the 2009-10 Academic Year-

     There was discussion about how to get more adjuncts involved in our committee.

     We will be sure to mention our committee at the Fall In Service for adjuncts. In 

      addition, we may post an announcement on our webpage about the Adjunct 

      Faculty committee and the need for adjunct members. Lisa will not be co-chair next              

      semester. Frank Daniels will be the new Faculty Senate Chair. He will work with 
      Shirley Jones on future committee assignments.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:40 p.m.

